
Responsibility    Perseverance     Compassion   Thankfulness  

admin@moorfield.stockport.sch.uk 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

WELCOME BACK 

A Happy New Year to you all and 

welcome back to school after the 

Christmas break. I hope you all had a wonderful         

holiday and are looking forward to the new year 

ahead.  

 

It has been a challenging first week back with the  

cold weather but we did everything we could to     

guarantee the school was open throughout the week. 

Thank you to all the staff and in particular our       

Premises Manager Mr Wilks and School Business    

Manager Ms Laforce, who worked tirelessly to ensure 

the outside spaces were accessible.  

 

Thank you to our school community for their           

patience at the start and end of the school day,       

particularly on Wednesday when we had 400           

children to exit school through the main doors!  

 

It is supposed to warm up by the end of the        

weekend and into next week so hopefully some       

normality to the school day.   

 



TERM DATES 2025/26 

We have had a few inquires about the term dates for  the next academic 

year. The dates on the Stockport Council website for 2025/26 are the 

official dates we follow. You’ll find those dates here. https://

www.stockport.gov.uk/school-term-dates/2025-to-2026-term-dates 

Our five INSET days will be announced when they are agreed with the 

Governing Body at the next meeting in February. I will share these as 

soon after this meeting as I can.  

 

AND FINALLY … 

I thought I would share with you the impact of the rain that came down 

on New Years Eve. This is the entrance to the school field from KS2 and 

the subsequent lake that has appeared on the field we share with HGHS. 

Those who have been at Moorfield for a number of years, tell me that 

they have never seen the field flooded to this extent and certainly not 

up to and beyond our school gate. Not looking good for sports day is it!   

 

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher    
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